Town of Southington

Highway/Parks Department

ANNETTE S. TURNQUIST, P.E., M.P.A. DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS TOWN ENGINEER

GABE CALANDRA ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT



DELLA BITTA DRIVE PLANTSVILLE 06479

> TEL (860) 276.9430 FAX (860) 276.9101

NOTICE February 3, 2023

The Recreation Park pool will be **CLOSED** throughout the entire 2023 season for renovations to the pool and pool house.

The Memorial Park pool will be open.

Please visit the Recreation Department page of the
Town website for information.

https://www.southington.org/pools

